
  

 

NORTH HEIDELBERG TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Supervisors of North Heidelberg Township was 

called to order at 7:00 P.M.  The pledge of allegiance to the flag followed.  Supervisors present 

were Chairman Mitch Wolfe, Supervisor David Pool, and Supervisor Robert Klinger.  Also in 

attendance were Township Solicitor Chris Hartman, Township Engineer Ryan Rhode, and 

Township Secretary Tanya Taatjes.  

 

Minutes – The minutes from the March 23, 2022 BOS meeting were reviewed with no additions 

or corrections. Chairman Wolfe made a motion to accept the minutes as submitted.  The motion 

was seconded by Supervisor Klinger.  Motion carried.  

 

Treasurer’s Report – The treasurer’s report was provided for review.  Chairman Wolfe made a 

motion that the treasurer’s report be accepted as submitted subject to audit.  Supervisor Pool 

seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   

 

Public Comments on Agenda Items Only – None 

 

Tax Collectors Report- The monthly Tax Collector Report for March was reviewed by Kloma 

Kalbach.   

 

Correspondence - 

a. The Township received the 2022 Liquid Fuels payment on March 31, 2022.  The 

amount of $107,308.29 was approximately $300 more than 2021. 

  

Planning Commission – The April 21, 2022 meeting was canceled. 

 

Kraft Code Services Report-  

a. Township Engineer Ryan Rhode reviewed the LTAP report regarding safety concerns 

for Hill View Rd. The recommendations include speed limit signs, narrow road signs, 

and curve advisory signs in both directions. It is his opinion that the speed limit should 

be set at 25 or 30 mph.  It was noted that a safe driving study and an ordinance would 

need to be done to establish a speed limit.  There was a discussion about putting speed 

limits on all the roads within the township or not putting any at all. No action was taken 

at this time.  

 

Road Report-  

a. A new drainage pipe was installed at Orchard Place.  The new truck is scheduled to be 

ready at the end of July.  Supervisor Klinger is working with Texas Eastern to have the 

roads repaired.  The Ford 550 is in for repair. The township will be getting a 

demonstration from Tulpehocken Township on their mower. 

  

Old Business- None 

  

New Business- None 
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Solicitor- None 

 

Public Comment- The onsite project at Texas Eastern is complete.   

 

Chief Kissling reviewed the 2021 yearend report and it is available for review. The donation made 

by the township went to the new truck which he hopes to bring to the next BOS meeting.  Jeff 

Schatz will provide a proposal for the outside lights.   

 

Next Regular Meeting, Wednesday May 25, 2022 at 7:00PM. 

 

Bills- A motion was made by Chairman Wolfe and seconded by Supervisor Klinger to pay bills 

and adjourn.  Motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:20 PM. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

       Tanya Taatjes, Secretary 

 

 

 

People in attendance: 

 

1. Sharon Terefenko           

2. Sharon Gruber           

3. LuAnn Wolfe            

4. Russell Getz          

5. John Kissling      

6. Barry Goodhart         

7. Kloma Kalbach      

8. John Kalbach     

9. Dave Hopkins  

10. Jeff Schatz 

11. Jeff Schlaybach 

12. Jim Tomanelli 

  

 

 

 

        

 

    

  

      

 



 

 

 

 


